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Dunard Values and our Golden Rules 
 

As a school we have been looking at our values which have been established by our whole school 
community.  That is – our parents, our staff and our children.  We have been revisiting some of our 
favourite ‘Values Characters’ and relating these to the way all the people in our school community treat 
each other.  Please discuss these at home as well as our ‘Golden Rules’.  These are the moral values we live 
by in Dunard Primary and our ‘Promoting Positive Behaviour’ work this session shall continue to be 
based upon these values and Golden Rules.  We shall be working on restorative practices this session 
along with peer mediation.  Questionnaires shall be issued shortly to look at what parents require to 
support our behaviour policy.  We shall be in touch shortly.   
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